
2019 Florence High School 
Homecoming Parade 

Float Form 
 

Thank you for your interest in the Florence High School Homecoming Parade.  This 
year’s theme is “There’s No Place Like Home”.   All money raised this year will go to 
make improvements in our own community for youth recreation and youth sports.  
The parade will be September 19, 2019, at 6:30 pm in downtown Florence:  All 
participants must be there no later than 5:45 pm (preferably 5:30) to line up.  All 
floats (except HC Maid Cars) should have some type of lighting in case the parade 
starts late, and it gets dark.  We will line up at Florence Middle School.  You will need 
to enter from College Street entrance to go to the back of the school.  There will be 
people there to direct you.  Please make sure that all of your signs and decorations 
are securely attached to your float/car so that no one will be injured.  The cost of 
participating in the parade is $10.00 per float/car if you are NOT a part of 
Florence High School.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 
601-845-2205 or cnations@rcsd.ms. 
 

Carla Nations 
NAHS Sponsor 

 
 

 
Name:_________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Address:______________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
_______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

(Only if you are NOT a part of FHS) 
 

Phone #:________________________________________________ 
 
Name of Organization/Riders:______________________________________________________________ 
 
Type of Float/Vehicle:_______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Amount Paid:______________________________________ 
                        (Only if you are NOT a part of FHS) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please return form and money (if applicable) to FHS no later than September 
16, 2018 

mailto:cnations@rcsd.ms

